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Dear Hope Ridge Preschool Families, 

What joy it brings to welcome the holiday season.  I truly love this time of year. I have wonderful treasured 

memories from growing up to now creating new ones with my own family. I wish you a blessed Christmas 

with the ones you love creating memories that will be treasured forever.  

I am excited to invite you to join us for some merriment and celebration as the students participate in our 

annual Christmas Choral Concert!  Students will be performing on Tuesday, December 17th for morning 

classes and Wednesday, December 18th morning and afternoon classes.  Please check with your classroom 

teacher or in the preschool office for specific concert times and dates for your child’s class.  The concert will 

last about 15 minutes, following which there will be light refreshments and our annual holiday basket raffle!  

As we celebrate the Christmas Season together, I look forward to the opportunity for you to spend time in 

our school enjoying your child’s educational journey.  However, I do request that you remain sensitive to the 

privacy of other students as you post photos on social media. It is our school policy not to post images of 

students on our website or social media pages without parental permission.  I would respectfully request that 

your honor this policy when sharing on social sites.  Thank you! 

With the holiday quickly approaching, POPS Coordinators would like to remind you of a few things coming up 
for POPS.  The Christmas Raffle Basket collection is underway! Your home room parent should have 
information about your class basket theme. Cash donations are also acceptable and appreciated. If you know 
anyone who owns a business who might be able to contribute to the baskets, please feel free to see us for a 
donation letter to give them for tax purposes should they choose to donate. Please turn all donations in to 
your room parent. This is our BIGGEST fundraiser of the year. This year we will have a preview week where 
you will be able to preview and purchase tickets for baskets a week before the concert. This will help 
facilitate sales during the concerts more efficiently and make it a faster process. Our raffle basket donations 
will be due on December 6th and we will get together to assemble baskets that morning. Anyone interested 
in helping with assembly would be greatly appreciated. Look for a sign-up genius. 

On December 11th Pops will be hosting a fundraiser vendor night. Please come out and show your support to 
the vendors that are there and get some things checked off of your shopping list 

Our Christmas Break will begin Monday, December 23rd   School will resume on Monday, January 6th.  On 

behalf of the staff at Hope Ridge Preschool, I wish you a very Merry Christmas and a blessed 2020! 

Best wishes,  

Nikki Davis, Director 

   

 



 

 

Hope Ridge United Methodist Church 

December 6
th

 Red Cross Blood Drive 1pm-6pm 

December 15 Ridge kids Christmas Pageant 

Christmas Eve Services 2:30, 4:30 Family Services 

8:30 Traditional 

 



                                                


